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Jamie Donaldson

From: John Eld <JEld@livebsl.com>

Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 2:32 PM

To: Jamie Donaldson

Cc: Mark Lowen

Subject: Titan Hill / CPC -ZC21-06 Titan Hill

Good afternoon Jamie, 

 

Our team has completed our review of the additional items entered into the record, as well as the revised staff report.    

 

We believe, once again, that staff has done a great job in addressing citizen concerns in your report and agree with its 

conclusions, recommendations, and condition as presented. 

 

We appreciate all you have done and would like to thank you and all of City staff for all the hard work that went into this 

report and the hearing. 

 

We support staff’s position and condition as outlined in your report and look forward to tomorrow evening’s hearing. 

 

Thank You,  

 
John Eld 

Director of Development 
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